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Decision Letter
 

Planning and Growth Management Committee
 

PG7.4 ACTION Amended Ward:All 

City Planning Division - Study Work Program Update 

Committee Decision 
The Planning and Growth Management Committee: 

1. Forwards the report (September 28, 2015) from the Chief Planner and Executive Director
City Planning to the Budget Committee for information. 

Decision Advice and Other Information 
The Planning and Growth Management Committee: 

1. Requested the Chief Planner and Executive Director to report to the Planning and Growth
Management Committee at its January 20, 2016 meeting on the backlog of pending or 
requested Avenue and Secondary Plan Studies. 

2. Requested the Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning to report to Planning
and Growth Management Committee at its the February 24, 2016 meeting on the 2015 Study 
Work Program Completions and on the 2016 Study Work Program Forecast that includes 2015 
Study Work Program items carried over and any new Council study requests received in the 
fourth quarter of 2015. 

3. Requested the Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning to report to Planning
and Growth Management Committee twice a year on the Study Work Program, such report to 
include: 

i. a mid-year update on the 2016 Study Work Program including first quarter and second
quarter completions, new Council study requests and their impacts on the Study Work 
Program, including in-year adjustments to other studies, and a preliminary 2017 Study 
Work Program Forecast. 

ii. an annual update on Study Work Program Completions for the year completed and a
Study Work Program Forecast for the upcoming year that includes Study Work Program 
items carried over and any new Council study requests received in the third 
quarter and fourth quarter of the preceding year. 

Origin 
(September 28, 2015) Report from the Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning 

Summary 
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At its meeting of March 10 and 11, 2015, in consideration of item EX.3.4 - 2015 Capital and 
Operating Budget, City Council directed the Chief Planner and Executive Director, City 
Planning Division to report back to the Budget Committee through the Planning Growth 
Management Committee on all outstanding studies and current studies underway, criteria for 
ranking their priority and whether completed studies achieved their intended results. This report 
responds to that Council direction. 

Background Information 
(September 28, 2015) Report and Attachments 1-2 from the Chief Planner and Executive 
Director, City Planning on City Planning Division - Study Work Program Update 
(http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2015/pg/bgrd/backgroundfile-84206.pdf) 

Communications 
(October 7, 2015) E-mail from Sharon Yetman (PG.New.PG7.4.1) 

http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2015/pg/bgrd/backgroundfile-84206.pdf

